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Hey, my name’s Daniel and I’m writing to give my testimony. I’m strongly against 
LD 104 because it’s only going to hurt Maine’s medical cannabis program. Forcing 
mandatory testing might make sense for big recreational companies, but not for small 
caregivers who already do right by their patients. A lot of us rely on those caregivers 
especially people who are low-income or dealing with chronic conditions. Adding 
more costs and red tape is just going to push good people out of the system, raise 
prices, and limit access. The medical side has been working just fine. This bill isn’t 
protecting patients, it’s doing the opposite.


